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● The Assessment Committee last met on February 4, 2022. We will be evaluating 15
courses in eLumen between then and Feburary 11.

● We are assessing ILO 2 (Communicate) during Spring 2022. Please let your
departments and areas know that Faith Bradham sent out an email call on Friday, Feb. 4
asking for faculty participation in this assessment! We are looking for faculty to send in
examples of assessing communication in their courses (i.e., papers, reflection essays,
speeches, videos, lab reports, etc.). The email contains detailed instructions on how to
submit examples of communication assessment, and Faith is happy to attend any
department meetings if your departments have questions about this assessment.

https://committees.kccd.edu/sites/committees.kccd.edu/files/BC-ILOs-and-GELOs_2020-21.pdf

